Wilky & Shedly Morette
201 NW Archer Ave,
Port St Lucie, FL 34983

August 16, 2023

Port St Lucie City Council
121 SW Port St Lucie Blvd,

Port St Lucie, Fi. 34984
Subject: New Residential Street Lighting Project.

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing to strongly object to the inclusion of our property (lot #21) in the New
Residential Street Lighting Assessment Area.

We have voted against this project and we are still not in favor. This project was undertaken by
the “Sable Street” residents. As the locations of the street lights indicate, these residents will be
the sole beneficiaries. Why our property, which is off Sable Street, is the only one inciuded in
the assessment area? We strongly believe that it is unfair and unjust that we be mandated to
pay to lighten up other property owners’ front yards.

We are kindly requesting that our property (lot #21) be taken off the New Resident Street
Lighting Assessment Area.

Very respectfully,

Shedly Mo
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